
Town of Arrowsic, Maine 

Planning Board Meeting 

April 7, 2014 

As Amended and Approved, May 5, 2014 

 

Board Members Present:  Chairman Will Neilson; CEO Mike Kreindler; Roger Heard; Matt Caras; Jennifer 

Geiger; Don Kornrumpf; and Geoffrey Cartmell. 

7:07 pm Chairman Neilson called the meeting to order. 

The 2014 Planning Board Report was handed out by Chairman Neilson who was noticed to be dressed in 

especially dapper attire for the evening meeting.  There was brief discussion about the basic information 

covered in the report.  Don moved to accept the report, Roger seconded, and all voted in favor. 

Copies of the proposed Planning Board Warrant Article for the 2014 Town Meeting were handed out for 

review.  Again, there was brief discussion.  Jennifer moved to accept the Warrant Article as submitted, 

Roger seconded, and all voted in favor. 

Draft copies of the minutes from the March 3, 2014 Planning Board meeting were handed out for 

review.  One small verbal addition “by the town” was made to a sentence to clarify that a notice was 

sent out to property owners regarding the Arrowsic Flood Map Revision.  Roger moved to accept the 

minutes as revised, Jennifer seconded, and all voted in favor. 

Discussion moved on to a FEMA project of flood plain management which has been going on for years to 

effectively remap all of the U.S. flood plains.  CEO Mike Kreindler shared his copies of the preliminary 

Arrowsic maps which he is reviewing for any errors.  He has in fact found some errors which have been 

reported to FEMA for correction. There will be an adoption period, as well as an appeal process for 

correcting these errors before the plans are set in stone.  There will also be a revised flood plain 

management model ordinance that the town will be required to adopt. 

Chairman Neilson stated that he would entertain a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Roger so moved, 

Don seconded, and all voted in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 8:11 pm. 
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